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April 7, 1994
Project 330-006.2A

Mr. Tahnann
633 Hacienda Avenue
San Lorenzo, California 94580

Re: Groundwater Sampling and Domestic Irrigation Well Use for 1994
633 Hacienda Avenue
San Lorenzo, California 94580

Dear Tahnann:

On behalf of ARCO Products Company (ARCO), Pacific Environmental Group,
Inc. (PACIFIC) thanks you for your past cooperation associated with our ongoing
groundwater investigation in your area. In a letter dated February 10, 1994, _
PACIFIC, on behalf of ARCO, requested your continued cooperation in regards to
quarterly sampling and the discontinued use of the domestic irrigation well located
on your property. To date, we have not received the signed copy of the
authorization form sent to you. Therefore, we are sending you another copy in
case the: orlgmal letter has been lost.

As we described in previous correspondence, we are continuing to investigate the
origin of impacted groundwater in the vicinity of your property at the direction of

- the Alameda ‘County Health Care Services Agency. We currently expect our
investigation to continue through 1994. Therefore, we are requesting your
continued cooperation in the following areas.

First, PACIFIC requests your authorization to sample the water from your
domestic irrigation well on a quarterly basis through 1994. Second, PACIFIC also
requests that if your well is operational, you do not operate your well until the
investigation is complete. In exchange for not operating your wéll, ARCO will
reimburse you $30 per month.

We would greatly appreciate your assistance in completing the enclosed
authorization form, and returning it in the self-addressed, stamped envelope.
Please note that this form provides spaces to accept or reject ARCO’s requests.
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If you have any quéstions regarding this letter, please call me at (408) 441-7500.
Thank you very much for your cooperation. :

Sincerely,

Pacific Environmental Group, Inc.

Debra J.
Project Manager

Attachments: Quarterly Groundwater Sampling and Discontinue Well Use
’ Authorization Form for 1994 '
Self-Addressed, Stamped Envelope -

cc:  Mr. John Meck, ARCO Products Company
Mr. Chris Winsor, ARCO Products Company _
Ms. Juliet Shin, Alameda County Environmental Health Care Services
Mr. Rich Hiett, Regional Water Quality Control Board - S.F. Bay Region

33000624 /633HFOLO




QUARTERLY GROUNDWATER SAMPLING AND
DISCONTINUE WELL USE
AUTHORIZATION FORM FOR 1994

QUARTERLY GROUNDWATER SAMPLING AUTHORIZAT_ION

I authorize ARCO Products Company (ARCO), or its
designated representative, to collect groundwater samples on
a quarterly basis through 1994 from the irrigation well located
at this property. '

I do not authorize ARCO, or its designated representative, to
collect groundwater samples on a quarterly basis through
1994 from the irrigation well located at this property.

DISCONTINUE WELL USE

I agree to stop pumping the irrigation well located on

this property until at least December 31, 1994. In exchange
for this authorization, ARCO will reimburse me $30 per
month (beginning in the month that the authorization form is
received). Monthly reimbursement will occur during the first
week of each month, and will continue until Alameda County
Health Care Services Agency approves reactivation of your
well. '

I do not agree to stop pumping the irrigation well located on
this property.

AGREED TO:

Signature of Well Owner Date

- Please Print Name

Address

3300062A /633FOLO _ ' April 7, 1994




